
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 24th October 2024 we will be holding Neon Halloween discos.  There will be a disco, some 

party games and your child will be provided with a drink/snack with the option of pre-purchasing a small 

party bag! 

Instead of Halloween fancy dress, we are going for a fun neon theme.  The children can dress as brightly 

as they can.  They can wear fancy dress neon or just brightly coloured clothing. 

 

There will be 3 separate discos: 

❖ 2.00 pm – 3.00 pm Year 1 and Year 2 

❖ 4.45 pm – 5.45 pm Year 3 and Year 4 

❖ 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm Year 5 and Year 6  

 

KS1 (Years 1 and 2) As the party will take place during the school day, 

the children should come to school in their school uniform and will be able to get changed in their classrooms 

straight after lunch.  Could they please bring their change of clothes in a named carrier bag on the Thursday 

morning.  Collection will be as normal at the end of the school day.     

If you do not wish for your child to attend, as it is during the school day, your child(ren) will be supervised 

with an activity in the classroom.  Please let your child’s class teacher know (by Monday 14th October) if 

they will not be attending.  Thank you. 

KS2 (Years 3-6) Please bring children to the main reception door (through the carpark) for their disco’s 

starting time and pick them up at the School hall door (through the KS2 playground) at their finishing time. 

 

Payment options are now available on ParentPay (by paying you are giving permission for your child(ren) to 

attend the disco).   

• Entry to the Party (inc. drink/snack) £3.00 

• Party Bag £2.00 

 

To ensure your child gets a ticket, please pay before Monday 14th October 2024. 

 

The School Council Team  

Jules, Chloe, Albie and Rupert   

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/

